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Check Out the Website 
Always looking for Parish Cursillo information to add to the Website 

Please send to Alan Gray at alangray48@icloud.com  
Main Website:  

www.Cursillo-Brisbane.com  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
https://www.cursillo-brisbane.com/upcoming-events 
Ultreyas 
   19 October 2019            Highfields (St James Parish) 
   2nd November 2019 Peninsular Ultreya 
   23 November 2019   DIOCESAN ULTREYA 
  
2019 Cursillo Weekends 
The countdown is on, it is only a few weeks to W79 and M79 
Sponsors, please get your Candidate Application Forms into our 
Pre-Cursillo Co-ordinator Judith, on 
email jha00708@bigpond.net.au or 0412 573 124 
 
 
 
So far we have 10 applications for ladies (targeting 20) and  
5 applications for men (targeting 10) 
 
 
 
Can you bring a friend to better know Christ? 
 
 
 
Weekend Details 
Womens's 79   Thurs 29th August to Sunday 1st September   
Men's 79           Thurs 5th September to Sunday 8th September 
 
 
 
CANDIDATE APPLICATIONS BEING ACCEPTED NOW 
Follow Up Day  Saturday 28th September @ St Matthews, Sherwood  
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Pilgrimage 2020 

May 1st to 3rd 2020 
Next year's Pilgrimage will be held at Kindilan @ Redland Bay.  

If you remember last year's event, it was such a great weekend full of fun and fellowship    
Contact: Louise Harris: 0412 573 124 

 
  

Servant Community 
Servant Community is in need of a volunteer to replace retiring Member Sally Turnbull who is in ill 
health. Sally has given great service to the Cursillo Movement in our Diocese and we will miss her. 

This now opens the door for another who sees Cursillo as a mission for the service of our Lord. 
Contact: John Corcut: 0477 311 550   

  
 

Secretariat Positions 
Secretariat Members are elected for a period of 3 years to represent different aspects of the Cursillo 

functions. Vacancies coming up at the end of 2019 are Secretary and Post Cursillo Coordinator. 
More Information Contact: Margaret Siebenhausen Jnr:   0484 308 983 

 

 

The Next OWLE 
Kaye, is doing a great job trying to bring our OWLE, quarterly Magazine on 
Cursillo happenings to us all. She needs help with articles for the Publication. 
 
 
 
The Cutoff Date for the Next edition is the 12th September 2019 
If you have something newsworthy you would like to share please send to 
Kaye on email kceesmqs@bigpond.com   
  
De Colores 
 
 
 
Alan 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Alan Gray, 36 Stuart St, 4350, Toowoomba, Australia 
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